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Crenshaw/LAX Transit Corridor Project Open House

Last night we hosted the final Open House for the Crenshaw/LAX Transit Corridor Project before the Final Environmental Impact Statement/Environmental Impact Report (FEIS/R) is presented to the Board for consideration on September 22, 2011. The purpose of the Open House was to update the community on the key elements of the FEIS/R, including alignment, stations, the maintenance facility location, and environmental impacts and mitigations. Over 80 people attended the Open House, including staff of elected officials and community and business stakeholders. Project staff members were positioned at information stations to engage community members with their individual questions and comments.  

The Crenshaw/LAX FEIS/R was approved for release by the Federal Transit Administration on August 31, 2011 and it is available on the project’s website at metro.net/crenshaw and at local libraries as noted on the project website. 
Family of Man Stabbed on Metro Red Line Planning Lawsuit

An attorney representing the family of the man stabbed to death on the Metro Red Line last month will hold a press conference with the man’s mother Friday morning to announce a lawsuit will be filed against Metro for “lack of proper security.” The Los Angeles Times asked Media Relations for a statement. Staff responded that charges are still pending with the District Attorney’s office and Metro will not comment on the threat of litigation. However, staff also reminded a reporter that this was the first slaying on the Metro Red Line since it opened in 1993, and Los Angeles Sheriff’s Department patrols have been increased on both the Metro Red and Gold Lines in the wake of recent stabbings.     

Metro Receives "Leonardo" Award
We have been awarded a "Leonardo" Industry Award from the Society of Marketing Professional Services. The award recognizes "marketing creativity and innovation relative to the built environment." Matt Raymond will receive the award on behalf of Metro tonight at a ceremony being held at the Biltmore Hotel in downtown Los Angeles. 



	

	








